
HGVs through New Longton update 15th November 2020

The agreed advisory signage has now been erected on access roads to New Longton directing HGV vehicles to use the new bypass
Lancashire County Council have now advised that the second traffic count which will then be used to assess the success of the signage will be undertaken approx 6 months after the installations in order to allow sufficient time for the signage to take effect.

